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Notice for CWC meeting 

 

CWC meeting is hereby called at Bhopal in W.C. Rly on 30th and 
31st Jan 2014 starting at 11hrs on 30th Jan 2014. Comrades 
Should intimate their arrival at Bhopal to Com. M.P. Choudhary 
on M/No. 09752417252 

 

Agenda of the meeting 

(1) Review of the past decision 

(2) 20th All India BGM in Western Railway. 

(3) Organizational position and our task 

(4) Membership statement , CQ, and the levy for “NIT”  

(5) The latest position of FIRE Distribution. 

(6) Any other subject with the permission of chair 

 

 



 

 

 

1) All the CWC member’s are requested to attend the CWC 
meeting positively. The GEN. SECY’s are requested to bring 
the branch wise position of membership and the cadre 
position. The membership statement for 2013 must be 
submitted in the meeting to make convenient for 
organizational registration. 

2) By the time it must have been known to you that AIRF in its 
BGM at Patna have decided to take Strike Ballot on 20th & 21st 
December 2014 from the Railway men  in favour of proposed 
strike in month of February 2014. You should also recollect 
our decision which has been taken in our CWC Meeting is 
held in New Delhi on 8th Oct. 2013 to support the strike call 
and the seeking vote from the Railway men in favour of the 
strike and so I advise you to campaign in favour of the strike 
ballet’s called strongly and mobilized the Loco Running Staff 
as well as the Railway men in favour. I shall write a letter to 
the General Secretary / AIRF suggesting to form a Joint 
Committee to materlize the strike call successfully and also 
suggest to modify the demands to some extend which they 
have formulated. The letter in this concern will be circulated 
to you later after sending it to General Secretary / AIRF for 
your information. The matter will further be discussed in our 
CWC at Bhopal.  

3) All the General Secretary’s of the deferent Zones are 
requested to bring a written report on the implementation of 
our program which was taken in CWC, held in Delhi on 8th 
Oct. 2013.        
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